
Brevard Uncorked
WINE TASTING GALA

We are delighted to announce the 11th Annual Brevard Uncorked Wine Tasting Gala, an
evening dedicated to raising essential funds for local nonprofits, will take place on November
15, 2024 at Hotel Melby. This year's gala aims to enhance and expand initiatives and activities
that serve individuals with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) and related exceptionalities, as
well as their families and support professionals.

We invite you to join us in supporting this noble cause. Your generous donation will directly
benefit the Brevard Autism Coalition, UCF-CARD, and Angels Bridging Gaps. By contributing,
you are not only aiding these esteemed organizations but also profoundly impacting the lives
of those within our community who rely on their invaluable services.

Your support is deeply appreciated, and together, we can make a significant difference in the
lives of many.

Directly supporting nonprofit organizations:


